
 

Welcome Warriors!  

We are extremely excited for the start of this new year! Below are some steps to help you get started 
in your distance learning classes that begin this Thursday, August 6th. We will be following a special 
bell schedule this week where 9th Graders start at 8:30am and all others start at 9:00am.  

How to Access Student PowerSchool Learning (PSL) Page 

1. Go to ​ ​https://jusd.learning.powerschool.com/ 
 

2. Log in by selecting ​“jusd.k12.ca.us”​ in the left hand box (see below) 

 

3. Select your classes from the “​My Portal” → “My Classes” 

 

4. Visit each Class to find your Online meeting time and weblink to the GoogleMeet/Zoom 

5. Optional: Select “Extras” to see our PHS Student Spot (All Patriot High School 
Announcements and Information).  

If you’re a 9th Grader, you will be receiving an email from Samantha Pinney for this week’s 
Link Crew Advisory​. Link Crew will be hosting our “9th Grade Orientation” during this Advisory time 
which begins at 8:30am. Mrs. Pinney’s email will provide the link for your GoogleMeets session for 
Thursday and Friday.  

We are looking forward to “seeing” you in all your classes! Have a great start to an exciting new 
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